Legacy Elementary Community Council Meeting September 1, 2001

Attending:
Emily Larsen
David Geels
Gary Gibb
Rachel Baldwin
Maureen deWet
Annalise Eccles
Tami Line

The meeting was conducted by Gary Gibb-until a Chairperson was elected.

Council Training:

The council is made up of seven members. The Principal is always a member; Employees, which are usually two teachers and a Parent group that must out-number the employees. The committee will have at least one parent from American Fork and one from Highland. This year we have two parents from each area.

The Council watched a video, School Community Councils Touch the Future, as part of training. The video explained how a Community Council and School LandTrust work. The website www.schoolLandTrust.org gives an overview of the video.

Calendar:

Council members determined meetings will be held on the second Thursday of each month at 2:40 p.m. A draft meeting schedule was approved, and will be posted on the website.

Chairperson:

Rachel Baldwin was nominated and elected to be the Community Council Chairperson. David Geels was nominated and elected to be the Co-Chairperson. Voting was unanimous.

A packet was given to all members to clarify all duties of the council and how it works. They were also given the School Improvement Plan and the School Land Trust plan that was submitted in April for this year.

Data Review:

The Council reviewed Legacy's UPASS Report and viewed a presentation about school goals, results, and mission statement, EVERYBODY LEARNS EVERY DAY.

A district training for Council Chairpersons and Principals is scheduled for Wednesday, September 7.

Council Members were invited to attend Collaboration Mondays any Monday during October.

The next meeting will be a joint SCC/PTA Meeting on October 13 at 1:00. A school board and cabinet member will give a presentation about the upcoming bond election in November.